
To the many friends of Michi Nishiura Weglyn: 

A prorgram honoring Michi Nishiura Weglyn will be held in Los 

Angeles in February of 1 998. 

We need your help in collecting photos and artifacts depicting the 

many phases of Michi's life. All material will of course, be handled 

with utmost care. However, in the case of valuable irreplaceable 

photos or drawings, a clear high quality reproduction will suffice. 

Each item should be identified with the owner's name and address and 

include information such as approximate date, occasion and location, 

and identity of other persons in photos if available. All items will be 

returned after the exhibit unless otherwise indicated by the sender. 

Please mail to Yosh Kuromiya, 2605 Orange Grove Ave., Alhambra, CA 
9 i 803, or if you are in the greater L.A. area, call (213) 283-2909 
and we will arrange for a personal pick-up. 

You immediate action will be greatly appreciated as susbstantial time 

will be required to prepare the material for proper display. 

Please call the above number if further information is desired. 


